
Davidson County Election Commission 

January 19, 2022      3:30 p.m. 

The Davidson County Election Commission (DCEC) met at 3:30 p.m. in the Green Hills Conference Room 
at Metro Southeast.  Commissioners Jim DeLanis, Ross Evans, Dan Davis, and A.J. Starling were present.  
Commissioner Tricia Herzfeld was not present. 
DCEC staff members present included Administrator of Elections (AOE) Jeff Roberts and Chris Wooten. 
 
Chairman DeLanis convened the meeting. 
 
Approve minutes from December 17, 2021 meeting 
Motion stated:  Commissioner Starling made a motion to approve the minutes from December 17, 2021 
as presented. 
Seconded by:  Commissioner Evans 
Outcome of motion:  Passed unanimously 
 
Approve ballot for Berry Hill Municipal Election 
Motion stated:  Commissioner Starling made a motion to approve the Berry Hill Municipal Election 
ballot as presented. 
Seconded by:  Commissioner Davis 
Outcome of motion: Passed unanimously 
 
AOE Report 
  • AOE Roberts sent Workplace Sexual Harassment PowerPoint slides to the Commission from the State  
     Election Commission 
  • Summary of new election laws 
  • Analysis of DCEC accomplishments during the 2020 elections 
  • Update on redistricting 
   
Public Comments 
None submitted 
 
Set date and time for next meeting 
Call of the Chair 
 
Adjourn 
With no further election matters for discussion, Commissioner Starling made a motion to adjourn. 
Seconded by:  Commissioner Davis 
Outcome of motion: Passed unanimously 
 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________________  
A.J. Starling, Acting Secretary 


